
 

 

11th January 2024 

 

Online Safety Newsletter – Spring 1 2024 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Following Mr Albert’s update about Roblox earlier this week, please take a moment to look over the most 
recent online safety updates that I’m sure will be of interest to all parents and carers. 
 
Online Safety Workshops 
On Wednesday 6th March, we are being joined by Simon Aston (Online Safety and Wellbeing Officer) 
who will be running some online safety workshops with all children in Year 5 and Year 6. He will also be 
running a parent workshop after school. I have personally attended Simon’s workshops in the past 
and they are very informative and offer practical advice on how you can help to keep your child safe 
online. We will be providing a care service (for current pupils) for the duration of this workshop. 
 
Safer Internet Day  
On Tuesday 6th February, we are celebrating Safer Internet Day. In our digital world, there is an 
increasing need for our children to understand how to keep themselves safe online and to know what 
action they can take when they feel unsafe. Safer Internet Day is a great opportunity to focus on 
online safety with your child, whatever their age. This year’s theme is all about change and influence 
online and The UK Safer Internet Centre (https://saferinternet.org.uk) have created a range of pages to 
help you talk about these issues and ideas with your child, no matter how much time you have and, in 
an age-appropriate way.  

 
Healthy Screen Time 
New year, old problems? Managing screen time is a familiar Online Safety issue for our young people. 
Please read the attached guide for some top tips on how to keep device usage at a healthy level. 
 
Free Speech Vs. Hate Speech 
Out of order? Or simply outspoken? This guide will help you to recognise the difference between free 
speech and hate speech and to understand why this complex area is an online safety risk. 
 
As always, if you have any concerns or questions, you can find lots of help on the online safety section 
on our website, or you can contact myself via the school office.  We’ll always help if we can. 
 
With regards 

Miss Walker 
Miss Walker 
Computing Lead 

Hanwood Park Avenue, Kettering, Northamptonshire, NN15 5FJ 

  Email: bursar@hayfieldcross.org.uk           Tel: 01536 606093 

Headteacher: Mr Richard Albert 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/


 

 

  



 

 

 


